
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

On Friday 16th June 2023 Singlewell Primary will be ‘Going Yellow for SHINE!’ 

SHINE is a Charity that provides specialist advice and support for children and adults living with 

Spina Bifida and Hydrocephalus. SHINE have been a huge help in supporting families at Singlewell 

School.  

For those born with Spina Bifida and Hydrocephalus, SHINE works hard 

to provide specialist support from before birth and beyond. SHINE also 

provide a support network to parents, families and professional care 

staff, enabling those affected to get the best quality of life. 

SHINE have worked closely with Singlewell school, providing online courses to raise awareness of 

Spina Bifida and training staff so we can offer the care and support for those in school. They have 

also gone above and beyond to support our families both within school and at home, attending 

meetings and hospital visits with them.  

On Friday 16th June 2023, Children can come to school in yellow, and bring a £1 donation for the 

SHINE charity. As a memento of the day, each child will go home with a sunflower seed to plant 

at home. We would love to see who can grow the tallest sunflower so send in pictures and 

measurements when they are in full bloom!  

There will be discussions taking place in classrooms on Spina Bifida, Hydrocephalus and Yellow 

themed crafts to make our yellow day extra memorable.  

Additionally, we would greatly appreciate yellow baked donations from parents (nut free as per 

school policy) that we will use for a SHINE cake sale where every child will be able to purchase an 

extra special snack. Prices will range from 20p – 50p. Please send in a small amount of money in 

a named envelope so that your child can visit the cake sale. 

We look forward to seeing your yellow outfits and seeing you support such an amazing charity.  

                  

Thank you all for your continued support,  

Miss Meredith  


